
Mentoring Day is as listed on the schedule, 6pm Trenton village Theatre. 
End time is 9pm, but little ones who need to get to bed are free to leave when 
needed. 
 
We will be serving Pizza at the end of the event, so dinner before is advised. 
 
We will have rotating groups for the craft and games. 
 
Your child will meet his/her "Oztacular buddy"  and have a memory photo taken. 
 
The following parents volunteered to work and Shelly would like you to arrive 5ish 
if possible for set-up and a brief meeting. 
Thank you! 
 
 
Dawn Haack 
Barb Carlin 
Jacqueline  Nadalsky 
Kathy Vermette 
Mary Nagy 
Andrea Garcia 
Karen Rutkowski 
Brenda Delatorre 
Nancy Weil 
Liz Richards 
Amy. Slowik 
 
If for some reason you are unable to attend, we will work it out. 
 
Please instruct your child that this time is set aside for shared activities and cell 
phones and texting devices are to be turned off until needed to contact parent for 
pick-up. 
Thanks !  Also-gum stays home:) 
 
We're so excited for Mentoring Day! 
 
Please attend and remember that this counts as an absence if you do not attend- 
bonding with your fellow cast members is so very important! 
This is what helps teach your child social skills, cooperation, and the sense of 
camaraderie! 
We volunteers have been planning a fun evening, so please be there to share the 
fun! 
We hope all production staff will be there as well. Even Miss Mary is helping us! 



 
We have many parents who responded as helpers.  We have plenty.  Please do 
not plan to stay if you are not a 
scheduled helper and please do not send any extra siblings, friends, etc. 
 
When you arrive, you will be paired with a person.  You may be the Mentor or the 
Mentee! 
Some people will have two! 
 
We have crafts, food, and games planned and the friendships formed will make 
our production a 
stronger one! 
 
Please bring $2 per child to cover the cost of craft materials and Pizza! 
 
Also- for those who did not hear the announcement, Matt Kush took the extra 
time to burn each child a CD 
with the London Cast's music from Wizard of Oz.  For young children, especially, 
listening to the CD is the BEST way 
to learn both the music and the words.  Matt is collecting $1 for the CD to cover 
the cost of the CD. 
Ask a Producer for your disc and start listening!  Sing those songs and learn 
those words!! 
 
Also we have been told many of you have not seen the movie of Wizard of Oz. 
Please, check this movie out from the library or Blockbuster, etc. 
Viewing  it will help your child realize his /her part so much better! 
 
Thank you! 
See you all tomorrow!!! 
 


